
Take Note 
The office is open every day, Monday – 
Friday from 7:30am – 4:15pm. We ask 
that you enter at door #7, which is off of 
Fellows Street. If you are coming to our 
building, please try to give us a call so 
that we can have someone at the door to 
greet you.  Unfortunately, we do not 
have access to the buzzer, so we won’t 
hear you buzz in.  

Our office room number is 111. The 
phone number is 574-231-5848. 

Important Dates: 

◊ June 26, MRSC Picnic at Monroe 
Primary Center, 12pm-4pm 

◊ June 29, Eye Screenings 
◊ July 1- Field Trip, Chicago, IL 

	

	Migrant	Regional	Service	Center	-	1	
Cultivating	Young	Minds	with	STE(A)M	

Week 1 
 

We have completed our first week of 
Summer School. The children had a 
blast, as did we!  

 
Every Friday we will be sending 
home a newsletter with your oldest 
child. The newsletter will highlight 
what we did for the week; we will also 
have the “Spotlight” on one or two 
classes, so that you can see what your 
student is working on, and any other 
important information. If you would 
like the newsletter emailed to you, 
email Elizabeth Trevino at 
etrevino@sbcsc.k12.in.us and she 
will send it to you electronically.  

 
Your child is probably coming home 
and telling you all the exciting 
technology that we are using in our 
classes. Here is the list:  
• Ollie 
• GoPro 
• Sphero 
• Makerbot 
• Drone 
• iPad 

 
We are excited to have each of you at 
our summer school.  
 

 

	

	
Classroom Spotlight 

              Ollie            Drone      Sphero            GoPro      MakerBot       iPad Mini 

Families of Preschool and Kindergarten 
Students, please send in a change of clothing. 

We will keep it here in the event of any 
accidents! 

4th	graders	used	the	ollies	this	week	and	
played	a	game	of	bowling.	They	were	
able	to	use	addition	and	subtraction	to	
solve	the	real-world	problem	of	keeping	
score	during	a	game.		


